
LAW OFFICE OF

Paul Brauchle
3714 FAIRMOUNT 

DALLAS, TEXAS 752IS 
(214) 630-7337

April 5, 1979

Ms. Laura Gilpin 
409 Camino del Monte Sol 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501 

In re: Photographs 

Dear Ms. Gilpin:

I received the beautiful prints yesterday and am
extremely pleased with the quality of the images. I want 
to. thank you for your cooperation in filling my order under 
what I know have been difficult conditions.

I hope this letter finds you in improving health.
I hope to Visit you and your studio sometime this summer. 
Thank you again for the beautiful images.

Very truly yours,

Paul Brauchle

PB:jj


